
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/12/2016 2:37:06 PM
Subject: Re: Port Royal

This isn't urgent. DOA communicates directly with the Town Manager regularly on this issue. I'll have 
DOA give Shannon an update.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 12, 2016, at 1:51 PM, Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Is there something that we need to do with this?

Shannon has not been particularly helpful this year (or any year), so I don't know that there is any reason 
to interrupt our current focus on vetoes and ethics to appease her inquiry in the next day or two. I am 
happy to get information from DOA and set some conference call or other forum to share with all 
members of her delegation the week after next.

Leg shop - please advise as to urgency and direction.

jdb

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2016 1:39 PM
To: Glaccum, David; Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Patel, Swati
Subject: Fwd: Port Royal

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>
Date: June 12, 2016 at 11:54:27 AM EDT
To: Haley Mottel <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
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Subject: Fwd: Port Royal

Haley,
This is one of several emails I am receiving on the Port Royal port property status. Perhaps you've 
communicated with other delegation members but I have not had an update since April, so perhaps 
we could schedule a date for regular info sharing?

By my count, the 30 day time period is up and I'm very curious myself as to the status.

Please let me know by Monday afternoon so that I can share with my constituents. This issue is 
becoming visceral at best.

Thanks,
S-

Shannon S. Erickson
(Sent by personal device, please excuse any typos or misspellings.)

Begin forwarded message:

From: Alan Dechovitz <a.dechovitz@icloud.com>
Date: June 12, 2016 at 10:30:15 AM EDT
To: repshannonerickson@gmail.com
Cc: Stephen Murray <stephen@kazoos.com>
Subject: Port Royal

Hi, Shannon.
Stephen was nice enough to pass your email to me. I've been at a couple of parties recently 
where friends were pumping me for info regarding progress on the Port Royal waterfront. 
Given all the tax initiatives, there's a frustration that the State hasn't sold the Port, after a 
decade of false starts, so it's taxable. There's also interest in the possibility of coming quality 
residential condo/ flats construction as an option as we age. Finally, last night I was presented 
with a rumor that the Town doesn't want the marina to be built. Totally news to me.

I know just a wee bit that's not public, because I'm friends with someone who might become 
involved. Don't know that info to be accurate anyway and don't feel its shareable. And as I'm 
not involved in government any longer, despite Stephen's best efforts, I don't know that side of 
things either.

What I was wondering is does your office, the SPA or other Agency post any updates on 
progress and plans for the Port, that I might direct friends to so I can get out of the middle of 
things. I'm am doing my level best to become a good retiree and a burden on society

Regards - Alan

Alan Dechovitz
401 Battery Chase
Beaufort, SC. 29902
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